
         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Stormont House School Matters 
 

Our vision 
Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 

Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 
Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 

 

 Children in Need - Activity Afternoon 
On the afternoon of Thursday 16 November all of the students took part in a variety of activities to celebrate ‘Children 
in Need’. The choices included: Teachers v Students - Karaoke / Teachers v Students - Mario Kart / Teachers v 
Students - Resistance Sliding / Pudsey Biscuits Bake Off / Make a Pudsey Bear badge  / Design your own Pudsey Bear 
drawing competition / Dancing competition / Face painting and face paint tattoos / Children in Need day activity 
filming. As you can see from the pictures below all of the students enjoyed the activities and went home with an array 
of badges and biscuits that they had made on the day.  
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Term Dates for your Diary 

Parent / Carer Meet the Tutor Evening Yr. 8/9/10/11 Tuesday 28 November 2017 - 3.45 to 6pm 
Year 7 Trip to The Snowman – Peacock Theatre  Wednesday 29 November 2017 
Panathlon Football Event Wembley   Wednesday 29 November 2017 
Panathlon Swimming Event    Friday 1 December 2017 
Reward Outing for Students (All Year Groups)  Friday 15 December 2017 
Christmas Lunch    Tuesday 19 December 2017 
End of Autumn Term    Thursday 21 December 2017 - School closes @ 1.20pm  
Spring Term Start     Wednesday 3 January 2018 
 

Stormont House School Presents: ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ - Performed 
by Year 9 Students 
The Year 9 students have been working hard since September 2017 with ‘Shakespeare in Schools’ to perfect their 
performance of Shakepeare’s - ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’. On Monday 6 November this culminated in an amazing 
performance which took place at the Stratford Circus Arts Centre, many parents and carers were able to go to see 
their children perform, but the staff at Stormont House felt it would be a wonderful chance to put on a second 
performance which would be put on in school for parents / carers / staff and students. On Friday 17 November Year 9 
out did themselves by putting on an amazing second performance which was received fantastically by the whole 
audience. Well Done Year 9. 

 

 

                                          
 
 
 

     
   

 


